
Subject: Pre-Flight Notification: Illuminating Company Fall Routine Patrol 09/30/2021  
  
Greetings: 
 
Please be advised that beginning today, weather permitting, GeoDigital International (GDI) will 
be conducting an airborne survey along FirstEnergy transmission right-of-way.  These patrols 
are anticipated to take a few days to complete, weather permitting – however, any storm-related 
or outage patrols could prolong completion. The helicopter to be used for these patrols is as 
follows: 
   

• Grey and Silver - tail registration number N28NA – no photo available 

  
Routine patrols such as this are part of our Vegetation Management program with a focus on 
maintaining reliability of FirstEnergy's transmission system. 
  
  
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.   
 
Thank you! 
  
  
*** Please do not repost my contact information*** 
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